
 

SURVEY PARTICIPANTS NEEDED! 

 

 
 

The Town of Lake Park Public Works Department has begun an update of the 
Stormwater Management Plan for the Town of Lake Park. Collecting data on public 
perception of flood risks and climate change is a vital component of this process. By 
taking this survey you are helping to improve the management of floodplains! 
 

 

 

  

THE SURVEY WILL ASK ABOUT: 

 Your perception of flood risks in 

the Town of Lake Park. 

 Flooding in home, neighborhood, 

or at work.  

 Your experience with flood 

insurance.  

 Your perception of climate change 

and how it affects flooding. 

SURVEY LINK 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/

r/V8V7PBF 

 

 

The survey should take 10-15 minutes to 

complete. Thank you for participating! 

PLEASE TAKE OUR SURVEY! 

THE TOWN OF LAKE PARK DEPARTMENT 

OF PUBLIC WORKS WANT TO KNOW… 
 

ARE YOU 
PREPARED 

FOR A 
FLOOD? 

 

ARE YOU 
PREPARED FOR 
THE IMPACTS 
OF CLIMATE 

CHANGE? 
 


